
2019-2020 
Westfall Professional Development Grant

Offered by the Clinton Community College Foundation

The Foundation office is now accepting professional development applications for 
the 2019-2020 academic year through the Harriet Westfall Memorial Fund.

Full-time faculty and staff are eligible to receive up to $1,000 and part-time faculty 
and staff are eligible to receive up to $500 to attend a conference, obtain 
certification, conduct a research project, develop a project/idea, or another endeavor 
that enhances their contribution to the CCC community and mission.

Applications are due in the Foundation office by Friday, November 1, 2019 

Please contact megan.morrissey-kelley@clinton.edu or (518) 562-4195 with any questions.  


